
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
TO PROVIDE ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 
The City of Iuka, MS will accept proposals from qualified engineering firms until 
Monday, March 31st, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. for the following: 
 
Provision of all engineering services in connection with improvements to the City’s Sanitary 
Sewer Facilities, as defined by a current Water Pollution Control Revolving Loan Fund 
(WPCRLF) Program application. 
 
This project is being financed in part through Water Pollution Control Revolving Loan 
Fund (WPCRLF) funds from the Mississippi Development of Environmental Quality and 
is subject to the rules and regulations of those programs, including the Build America 
Buy America (BABA), as well as DBE/WBE requirements.  Proposals will be rated on 
the following criteria: Qualifications 0-40 points, Experience 0-40 points, Capacity 0-20 
points. 
 
Interested respondents may deliver Proposals to the office of the Mayor, Joel Robertson, 
located at 118 S Pearl Street Iuka, MS 38852 by the date and time specified above. 
Proposals should be sealed and clearly marked “Proposal for SRF Engineering Services”  
 
 
 
 Joel Robertson, Mayor 
 City of Iuka 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE PUBLISH ONE TIME AS A LEGAL AD on     February 29 ,2024. 
 
NOTE:   Please send certified proofs of publication to: 
 
 
   City of Iuka 
   Attn: Joel Robertson  
   118 S Pearl Street 
   Iuka, MS 38852 
 
 
BILL TO: City of Iuka 
 
 


